
 

 

I would like to  
welcome everyone back from 
their summer holidays. I hope 

you all enjoyed the break. I 
would also like to welcome all 

our new children and parents to 
nursery this term. 

Emma x 

School Admissions September 

2015 
For children starting school in 
September 2015, booklets about 
schools from Telford & Wrekin 
will be issued by the end of 
September and school application 
forms will be sent to your home 
address. A coffee morning will be 
held at nursery with date and 
time to be arranged.  
 

 

Staff Room Changes 

Butterflies  
Helen, Emma J, Emma K, Zoe, Charlotte, Kayleigh & 

Anam 

Squirrels 

Sarah G, Ahmera, Kelly, Shannon, Emily, Sarah P, 

Jessica 

Badgers 

Afsana, Nicola, Zara, Carla 

Foxes 

Yvette, Ellie, Finlay, Beth 

Hedgehogs 1 

Joanne, Chris, Steph 

Hedgehogs 2 

Nisba, Soriya, Donna 

Hedgehogs 3 

Kimberley,  

Hedgehogs 4 

Melissa, Leia 

Isbah, George, Sarah Y, Heidi & Nicola will be working 

throughout nursery  

Designated Child Protection Officers  

Emma Morris & Lauren Dabbs 

Reminder 
Please return photograph/image permission 
form to nursery asap.  We must have this form 
to comply with Data Protection Legal 
Requirements. 
You should have received an email by now from 
2 build a profile, our new system to track your 
child’s learning and development. You will need 
to accept and confirm the email to enable us to 
send and share your child’s profile and 
observations 

 

 

Shropshire Tutor 
Maths and Literacy sessions for 
Hedgehogs children will be starting again 
on Tuesday 16th September. 
See separate letter for further details.  If 
you would like your child to join the 
sessions please complete the form and 
bring payment to the office by 10th 
September.  
 
 Parking 
The disabled spaces at the front of 
nursery are for disabled badge holders 
only. Please take care when coming 
onto and off the car park especially as 
the nights get darker 



 

 

Easter Bonnet Parade 

 The Easter Bonnet Parade was a huge 

success, it was the best year yet. The 

bonnets were fabulous and our parade 

took place outside and all the children 

paraded their bonnets to the rest of the 

nursery. The sun was shining!! Well done 

everyone who took part.  

 
 

Dates for Your Diary 

September – Harvest Festival 

collection of tins which we will be 

distributing to sheltered housing in 

Wellington. Some preschool children 

will be going to sing some songs for 

the grannies & granddads. Please bring 

your donations in over the next couple 

of weeks. 

We will be making salt dough fruit and 

vegetables, bread making and making 

soup through September. 

Forest Fun sessions for Hedgehogs 

children will be starting again soon. 

Please make sure children have 

outdoor clothes and wellies for these 

sessions. 

Jeans for Genes Day  -  Friday 19th 

September – Wear your Jeans to 

Nursery and donate £1.00  

Eid –  6th October – making sweets, 

giving presents  and food tasting day. 

Dewali –  23rd October – making 

lanterns, candle holders, hand 

patterns and printing 
Halloween Week  27th-31st October 
Lots of Halloween activities with 

dressing up throughout the week  
 

Bonfire Night Week   3rd  November  
Lots of activities about bonfires,  Guy 

Fawkes and safety at bonfires and 

fireworks. 
Remembrance Day  11th November –

Make poppies and talk about the reasons 

behind why we wear poppies  

Photographs – Wednesday 5th 
November  
If your child is not at nursery on the day 
feel free to bring them in from 11.30am -
1pm  
 

 General Information 

All about Me forms will be given out 

to all children who have moved rooms, 

please can you ensure that you 

complete and return the forms, please 

give them back to your key worker. 

Parent Rota activities. If you would 

like to get involved with activities in 

Badgers, Foxes & Hedgehogs please 

speak to your child’s keyworker to 

arrange a date for you to join in the 

fun. 

Please provide a bag with a change of 

clothes for your child and ensure they 

have an outdoor coat and wellies,  so 

that they can go out to play. The 

children will need gloves and hats too 

as the weather gets colder. 

Spare Clothes – if you have any girls 

tights, socks, trousers, shorts and 

pants we would be grateful.   
 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

Parents Evenings 

Butterflies – 10th November 

Squirrels   -  10th November  

Badgers & Foxes – 17th 

November 

Hedgehogs 1  –  3rd November 

Hedgehogs 2, 3, 4 – 6th 

November  
More Dates 

Children In Need -14th November  

Cakes and biscuits will be on sale  

Christmas Fayre – Thursday 4th 

December 6.15pm -7.30pm 

Christmas Party Week 15th-19th 

December 

Christmas Lunch – 17th December 

 
 
 


